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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, Judy Peterson, N8UFQ, and I just got back from the Jackson

County Hamfest.  We took a bunch of AREDN (Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network)

Project equipment to the Hamfest for show-n-tell.  We sit up a node in the back

of Sammy's truck, and three nodes inside the building that were equipped with

telephones so we were able to talk between the stations.  We had two computers

with terminal nodes on them to communicate within the system.  There were a few

Amateurs who stopped and asked questions about the system.

We have been building eight element, 9db, coaxial collinear antennas out of RG-

213 coax for the GMRS (General Mobile Radio Service) on 462 MHz.  Some of the

Amateurs in the area have been experimenting on 220 MHz, so we built a couple

coaxial collinear antennas for 223 MHz.  Depending on the weather Sammy Mercer,

N8SVX, and I are planning to install one of the antennas on my 84 foot tower

tomorrow, and put together a simplex 223.500 MHz repeater for testing purposes.

If things go well, we may apply for a 220 MHz repeater frequency coordination,

and install it in the county.

With the weather getting warmer, we may start laying the block for an equipment

building at our Hendershot Farm tower site.  The Hendershot Farm site will be

used as a transmitter site for different repeaters, and other systems, with a

receiver site about a mile away using link frequencies.  The Hendershot Farm

site already has some radios systems in operation, with the radio equipment in

metal boxes hanging on the tower, or sitting on the building concrete pad.

Power for the equipment is from solar panels and batteries that are just sitting

on the ground.  With any luck we will have the building completed this summer,

and all the equipment put inside, and the solar panels mounted on the roof, and

the tower.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Anna Hendershot,

KC8JWW, who has been participating in the net since May 9, 1998, has completed

1300 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.
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